
Hursthead Infant School 

19th January 2023 

Reading Passport 

Dear Year One and Year Two parents 

Following the success of the Autumn Term, Bronze Award we are very excited 

to launch our Silver Award “Reading Passport” challenge. Your child will bring it 

home in their book bag tomorrow. 

The aim is to foster a love of books and reading amongst our children. The 

passport sets the children a variety of different reading tasks encouraging 

them to read in different places, at different times and in different ways. We 

hope it will help them find different kinds of books they love and reading 

experiences that they will want to share with their class families. 

The children can return their reading passport to their class teacher on or 

before the 20th March 2023 to receive a reading reward. Every child 

completing 4 or more of the tasks will receive a silver award badge and all those 

who have completed every task, achieving a full house, will receive a certificate.  

Please help your child to fill in the back of their passport before they return it 

to their class teacher. We are really looking forward to hearing all about their 

favourite tasks and the new books they have discovered. 

We hope the reading passport will prove to be a fun way for your child to 

develop a love of reading. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Prescott 

English Subject Leader 

 


